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Dates to Remember 

 

 

Friday, December 21st 

Holiday Sing-A-Long 

NO SCHOOL 

 

December 24th - 31st 

Holiday Recess 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Tuesday, January 1st 

New Year's Day 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Monday, January 14th 

Board Meeting - 7:30 PM 

 

Monday, January 21st 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

Dear GCS Families,  

   

It is such an exciting time year, but especially so for those of us who work 
with young children.  The stories we hear of mischievous elves, festive 
holiday parties and shows, wish lists, and special family traditions are 
heartwarming.  Classrooms are busy baking and wrapping, singing and 
dancing, and sharing in special snacks and activities.  The theme of light 
that is shared around the world during this time of year is also a prominent 
feature in many classrooms, as we work hard to embrace and share the 
spirit of togetherness, caring, and giving.  We will culminate our exciting 
season together this Friday with festive school wide sing-a-longs on Friday, 
December 21st at both 11:15 AM and 1:15 PM.  Please feel free to join us 
for some music and fun, even if your child does not come to school on 
Friday... ALL are welcome! 

Curriculum Day 

We had a fabulous Curriculum Day together as a staff earlier this month. 
Thank you for allowing us to gather as a group for learning and training 
together.  A large part of our day was devoted to reviewing criteria and 
standards for our upcoming NAEYC Reaccreditation visit later this school 
year, which signifies our dedication to a high standard of excellence in the 
early childhood field.  Our year-long theme of "Embracing Change" was also 
explored by sharing transition tips and strategies in classrooms.  Making 
successful transitions is one of the most important behavior management 
aspects of a teacher's classroom strategies "tool kit".  Reducing transitions, 
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and keeping children informed of what is expected of them, makes them 
feel safe and in control, leading to successful behaviors and learning 
experiences. 

Home Tour Thanks 
Even though we have moved on to the December hustle and bustle, the 
success of the Home Tour is still in our minds. We are enormously grateful 
to the GCS Board for leading such a remarkable event and facilitating such 
a fabulous day for the community and the school. We can't thank staff, 
families, room parents and the community enough for all of the amazing 
help. Whether it was baking, touring, volunteering in a home, or contributing 
to classroom baskets... everyone had a role and pitched in together, and 
the results were amazing! With the final numbers in, the tour brought in 
almost $24K for our school. As you all know, our budget does have a short 
fall each year; and we rely on fundraising to make up that gap between 
income and expenses to keep tuition increases to a minimum, while 
maintaining our high standards. Again, thank you! 

Box Tops 
Thank you for clipping and saving your box tops for GCS.  We collected 
1950 + 62 bonus box tops for this point in the school year.  Our fundraising 
will soon be receiving a check for $277.90.  Don't stop saving, as we 
continue to collect all year long. 

Gift Ideas 
There are still a few dove ornaments left for any last-minute needed gift 
ideas ($10 each), and don't forget to purchase your Portrait of Me Calendar 
($6 or 2/$10).  They are such a nice keepsake of children's 
development.  Bonnie can help you with either at the front desk. 

Thank You! 
Thanks to Julia Borger Green for decorating our entranceway in November, 
and to Kate Engstrom for the decorations in December. 

  

We'd like to thank the following for food & beverage contributions for our 
December Curriculum Day:  Kathy Bellorado, Kara Dumont, Kristine Fox, 
Donna Haggerty, Leslie Howard, Elizabeth Ly, Shelby Morris, and Mairead 
Orpen. 

  

We'd also like to thank Donna Haggerty for Pull-Ups and to Shelby Morris 
for a donation of paper.  Thanks, too, to the following families who provided 
delicious holiday cookies & treats for the staff:  The Bach family, the Glazier 
family, the Narayan family, the Novak family, the Petelle family, the Pezzuto 
family, and the Quinn family.  All are being thoroughly enjoyed by the staff! 

 

Hoping all of your holiday wishes come true! 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DnyeXZnEWTRMrznZGYpvi2sjJ0oSj9YR9HFnbEek4JIbzNt1kuxchQMGXzRKXHlWtiNJq09aiFyO_c_K2tmsNyQPuhpqjX1oPDrEkKfyYi8ZR3Zq8k1_ZZ30xPLIietLh0XRTxST2KxShSv4TUrIIo9Gn8YwchavG7D9tjC2pPk3uJ9znSbcuj67h-5WHX6lgRL5h-Ppk4E=&c=ICwrw7H2UeX8Lg6YSZ1zXXYWby_xeMEmBCpVD6emTk4ffxdfiE74Ow==&ch=OkwknG0GYRQfaGcb6UIn3z1QHNEqMGpL7nYlPM5IgPc2tnQeiH6yIw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DnyeXZnEWTRMrznZGYpvi2sjJ0oSj9YR9HFnbEek4JIbzNt1kuxcha6NC5eWfdfNljJ79vQ7Jcb5nI4CwnaYkXsrxcI_cMXXxT-Mh1W2x5SxrmWKr70dipeBGLXTgfKE57q1rRIdhEwW9ScbXDyUMyP5yw_pHRp-RAsFWdmUWeoqpSMJR5L5LGBic4LqyTbZs1tgisGbkBMbk50y4dhc0DDJj7J8DD_l&c=ICwrw7H2UeX8Lg6YSZ1zXXYWby_xeMEmBCpVD6emTk4ffxdfiE74Ow==&ch=OkwknG0GYRQfaGcb6UIn3z1QHNEqMGpL7nYlPM5IgPc2tnQeiH6yIw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DnyeXZnEWTRMrznZGYpvi2sjJ0oSj9YR9HFnbEek4JIbzNt1kuxchVWmBCPS2PEoLUNkiPOfoH5ucFi0ZquV7FRo40swGU0nYNsCcftHUnKSoyobaSCD_zfhSzu3YA6_AWXsa2jUXtOsQBOf4xk91A5P7Ha7mWgsDM2mscuHAF_gdrAZNGALDey7kBkwv_t9oRNx4ntAYTPHgqQPK7_cXTGTAIfQK8PJuqu2uWIie2TYWCs1ZEIDsA==&c=ICwrw7H2UeX8Lg6YSZ1zXXYWby_xeMEmBCpVD6emTk4ffxdfiE74Ow==&ch=OkwknG0GYRQfaGcb6UIn3z1QHNEqMGpL7nYlPM5IgPc2tnQeiH6yIw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DnyeXZnEWTRMrznZGYpvi2sjJ0oSj9YR9HFnbEek4JIbzNt1kuxchVWmBCPS2PEo48SIFiKiPZX4gH_7D3BckmR7mp0PHmAvqvjGd0ifqun6bVxTDwZRXwhlEphqD4vzLE37tMBai-Cvdl3QOrg2xINqvf10Tkv3p6sSRYuXuRaYD9LzWfTk24UoN5_q-VGJCpQvxp6_G_v9sC6xdhYYqT-a-4REZZF284APfiCn8GKKBmoHCR6tAQ==&c=ICwrw7H2UeX8Lg6YSZ1zXXYWby_xeMEmBCpVD6emTk4ffxdfiE74Ow==&ch=OkwknG0GYRQfaGcb6UIn3z1QHNEqMGpL7nYlPM5IgPc2tnQeiH6yIw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DnyeXZnEWTRMrznZGYpvi2sjJ0oSj9YR9HFnbEek4JIbzNt1kuxchaFOXApGtyLrSQ4TnxKj9-fhtd3YpplN8yUDK7S4KqiNUYkeXqa_bHpj1ptUC9YoC9P-s5TwX0YwLWffUv9mL2qVC5viFqg8Pw-_Ucg7ytUWBpEFaiY4z8rWA9XF6zaEpSlecv78PcLhIysiUw216T9n-6dZ0IQf9vB6X8oiVPv_n7aLc8KPAPLGIrCEU7LZb8qXy-0EwTjo&c=ICwrw7H2UeX8Lg6YSZ1zXXYWby_xeMEmBCpVD6emTk4ffxdfiE74Ow==&ch=OkwknG0GYRQfaGcb6UIn3z1QHNEqMGpL7nYlPM5IgPc2tnQeiH6yIw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DnyeXZnEWTRMrznZGYpvi2sjJ0oSj9YR9HFnbEek4JIbzNt1kuxchVWmBCPS2PEolmZmlsgAofAuOLsbBs7Ttgh09UH6E0gK8gmG4VcnLXECaQpmPg4JsP_1_OMH4AO_NwZB63kaBz8dZF1lLYgaeuC21e2LJ0fRmdFUVw-RwGnUMaTcMWH4Z94_GZtURehIZxIO1ZJc2bFbTX6WDf7G9Ne7pjBsQxeGaqcXSr3cLTo=&c=ICwrw7H2UeX8Lg6YSZ1zXXYWby_xeMEmBCpVD6emTk4ffxdfiE74Ow==&ch=OkwknG0GYRQfaGcb6UIn3z1QHNEqMGpL7nYlPM5IgPc2tnQeiH6yIw==


 

 

Linda Kosinski, Director 

Groton Community School 

   

 
 

 

Groton Community School, 110 Boston Road, Groton, MA 01450 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


